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Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability      26th July 2022 
 
 
Re Licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited in respect of the installation located at Cappagh 
Road, Finglas, Dublin 11 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
An Bord Pelanála has granted planning permission to increase the annual waste intake at the facility 
from 250,000 tonnes to 450,000 tonnes.  A copy of the Bord’s decision has been uploaded with this 
letter.  Given the current waste management capacity constraints I would appreciate if the Agency 
could prioritise the application. 
 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Unit 15 

Melbourne Business Park 

Model Farm Road 

Cork T12 WR89 

 

T: 021 434 5366 

E: admin@ocallaghanmoran.com 

www.ocallaghanmoran.com 
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ATTACHMENT 1 
 
  



3 fo 2 
C\211380201_Cappagh Licence Review  November 2021  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT 2 
 
 
 

  



4 fo 2 
C\211380201_Cappagh Licence Review  November 2021  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT 3 
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Attachment 3. 


